
Private Lesson Scholarship: Teacher Info
2022-23 Season

What is a Private Lesson Scholarship (PLS)?

A private lesson scholarship means that ESYO pays you $30 per lesson attended

by a student receiving a scholarship, essentially giving students a $30 discount while you

get the same amount of money! The scholarship is in effect September 15th, 2022 –

June 15th, 2023. A check for the previous month’s lessons will be mailed to you each

month. Submitting a monthly form is required for payment.

Your student’s family will submit an information form at the beginning of the season,

where they will be asked to provide your contact information & mailing address.

Monthly Forms

In order to receive a check from us each month, you and the student’s parents

must submit a monthly form. This year, we are using a Google Form (this is a change

from previous years!). You can find that form at esyorchestras.org/scholarships.

This form is due each month by the 10th—for example, your form for October is due

November 10th. We will not be able to pay you until both forms have been submitted

for that month. If you have submitted your form and your student hasn’t, we will send

you an email on the next business day following the 10th so that you know why you

might receive a late check and you can make sure your student submits it.

If you are having difficulties communicating with your student about form submission,

please reach out to us and we can assist you.


